
Answer to interpellation "Potential school sweater?"

The board thinks the implementation of a school sweater for the school of architecture at 
KTH is a great initiative.

One of our goals for this year of operations is to create a more inclusive environment for all 
students, both in the chapter and outside of it, and the board sees the school sweater as a 
means to achieve this.

We do however believe that clarification is needed regarding who is to oversee the school 
sweater initiative. One proposal from the board is to announce a design contest where 
those interested can submit designs for the new sweaters, from which one or several 
designs will be selected.

Another point to take into account is whether KTH or the school would approve of the use 
of logos or other branding, as they tend to be restrictive on such matters.

On the whole, the board finds the school sweater a great idea and something that should 
be introduced as soon as someone is assigned to be responsible for them.




